
 
 

 
 
Enclosure 5.1b 

SHERMAN BOARD OF EDUCATION 
BOARD RETREAT 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2019 
THE SHERMAN SCHOOL - LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER 

 

Vision Statement 
 

We enable all Sherman Students to become the best possible version of themselves.  
We provide an environment where our children develop into empathetic, self-directed,  

critical thinkers who don't give up when faced with challenges. 
 
A Sherman Board of Education Retreat ​was called to order by Mrs. Diotte at 9:00 AM on February 9, 
2019.  
 

1. PRESENT:  
For the Board: Dr. Alexander, Mrs. Diotte, Mrs. Enright, Mr. Laughlin, Mrs. Lenihan, 

Mr. Neunzig and Mrs. Seeger 
Administration: Dr. Melendez, Ms Edwards ​(10:45)​, Mr. Schoefer ​(10:45),​ and Mrs. 

Snowden ​(10:45) 
 

2. DISCUSSED: 
Mr. Neunzig moved and Mrs. Seeger seconded that the Board move into Executive Session at 
9:10 AM to discuss mid year Superintendent Evaluation, and the motion passed unanimously, 
7-0. 
 
Mr. Neunzig moved and Mrs. Seeger seconded that the Board move out of Executive Session 
at 10:45 AM, and the motion passed unanimously, 7-0.  
 
The Administration joined the Retreat at 10:45 AM to work with Heidi Jacobs.  The Board and 
Administration discussed her book, Bold Moves for Schools and the direction of The Sherman 
School for the future.  
 

3.​   ​ADJOURNED  
Meeting adjourned at 2:51 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
James Neunzig 
Chair, Budget Committee 

 

 


